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Launching in 2011—New Cohorts For… 
 

Urban Ministry 
The city of Chicago provides the backdrop for the 
2011 DMin Urban Ministry cohort that is currently in 

formation. A short distance from the Andrews 
campus, this thriving, dynamic and complex city 
offers the resources for the intended 

transformational learning experience. Participants 
will engage in an immersion in the life of the city 
including interaction with city administration, 
transportation system, hospitals, schools and 
universities, neighborhood restaurants, housing, 
shelters and entertainment options. The biannual 
conference of the Chicago-based Seminary 

Consortium for Urban Pastoral Education will provide enrichment to the intensive experience in 
2011 and 2013. Plan now to be a part of this exciting new program--apply now while spaces 
are still available! Application deadline is December 31, 2010. 

 

Missional Church 
Launching in April 2011 in Florida, this concentration 
prepares participants to lead a 21st century missionary 

movement for Western culture in a Seventh-day 
Adventist context. 

The concentration is co-coordinated by the team of Dr. 
Michael F. Cauley, president of the Florida Conference, 
and Dr. Michael R. Cauley, pastor of the Oasis and 

Gracepoint churches in the Kentucky-Tennessee 
Conference. Applications may be submitted up to 
January 31, 2011. 

 

Preaching 
Dr. Hyveth Williams coordinates this concentration, 
designed to equip participants with resources for 

transformational prophetic preaching. Preaching the 
Word has the power to transform hearers. Participants 
will be challenged, inspired, and motivated to be great 
prophetic preachers of the 21st century. As graduates 
use the resources garnered from this concentration, 
congregational revival will be the anticipated reward. 

The first intensives will meet at the Andrews campus 
in June 2011. Application deadline is April 1, 2011. 

 
For more information about any of these cohorts, see www.doctorofministry.com, or 
call 1-888-717-6244. 

 

New Academic Year, New Fee Structure 
A new academic year begins with the fall 2010 semester, and along with it come some changes 
in tuition and fees, as determined by University administration. Some of these changes will 
affect participants in the DMin program, so please make careful note: 

 

DMin tuition in North American Division $363.71/credit 

Project continuation fee $250.00/semester 

Program extension fee $983.00/semester 

 

There will no longer be a separately itemized distance-education delivery fee for access to 
library resources. 
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